
 
 
 

Market Notice 
17th May, 2022 

Resumption of Public Brokerage Services for Individual Investors  

 

Further to our Market Notice of 3rd February, 2022, advising of the discontinuation of brokerage 

services to the general public, the Central Bank, considering market feedback, has decided to 

continue to accept applications for domestic Government securities from new and existing 

individual investors until further notice. 

As a result, individual investors may continue to submit applications directly to the Central Bank 

to purchase and sell securities. 

 

For assistance, please contact us at  

domesticdebt@centralbankbahamas.com 

Tel. (242) 302-2620 or (242) 357-4881 (WhatsApp) 

 

To escalate customer service issues, please contact  

bankingmanager@centralbankbahamas.com  
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